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For more information on FoPS visit our Facebook page on www.facebook.com/groups/fopspta 

or contact the chair on fopspta@hotmail.com 

FoPS 

  Follow us on Facebook 

Keep up to date with everything FoPS by joining our Facebook 

Group. 

The group is open to all FoPS members (which is all the 

parents and careers of children at the school) and is a great 

way to see what's going on. 

We would also love to hear from you, so if it's a question 

about an upcoming event, or you've had a great fundraising 

idea, then join in the conversation. 

 

Web Address – www.facebook.com/groups/fopspta or 

search "Friends of Puddletown School" on Facebook. 
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